
From: Chambers - Gostencnik DP  
Sent: Tuesday, 27 October 2020 12:00 PM 
To: 'grantf@amavic.com.au' <grantf@amavic.com.au> 
Subject: FW: Health Grouping - AM2013/33 & Ors 
 

OFFICIAL 
 
Dear Mr Forsyth, 
 
Please see email below.  
 
Regards, 
 
Christopher McDermott 
Associate to Deputy President Gostencnik 
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (03) 8656 4528 
Fax: (03) 9555 0401 
chambers.gostencnik.DP@fwc.gov.au  
 
11 Exhibition St, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001  
 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 

 
 
 
 
From: Chambers - Gostencnik DP  
Sent: Tuesday, 27 October 2020 11:45 AM 
To: 'andrew@anmf.org.au' <andrew@anmf.org.au>; 'michael.felle@health.vic.gov.au' 
<michael.felle@health.vic.gov.au>; 'Geoff O'Kearney' <GeoffO@amavic.com.au> 
Cc: 'NikiH@amavic.com.au' <NikiH@amavic.com.au>; 'Stuart Miller' <StuartM@amavic.com.au>; 
Leigh Svendsen <leighs@hsu.net.au>; 'rrichards@vhia.com.au' <rrichards@vhia.com.au>; 
'industrial@anmf.org.au' <industrial@anmf.org.au> 
Subject: Health Grouping - AM2013/33 & Ors 
 

OFFICIAL 
 
Dear Messrs Felle, McCarthy and O’Kearney, 
 
I refer to the above proceedings relating to the Health grouping of State reference public sector 
transitional awards, and specifically matters AM2013/33, AM2013/34, AM2013/36, AM2013/37 and 
AM2013/43. 
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It has come to our attention that your organisations may not have received a copy of the statement 
issued by the Full Bench of the Commission on 13 July 2020. The statement can be accessed at the 
following link: 
 
https://www.fwc.gov.au/awards-and-agreements/awards/award-modernisation/variation-
applications/AM2013/33%20and%20others?type=state 
 
You are kindly requested to advise if the ANMF, the Department of Health and the Australian 
Salaried Medical Officers Federation maintain an interest in these proceedings.  
 
A response is requested as soon as possible please. 
 
Regards, 
 
Christopher McDermott 
Associate to Deputy President Gostencnik 
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (03) 8656 4528 
Fax: (03) 9555 0401 
chambers.gostencnik.DP@fwc.gov.au  
 
11 Exhibition St, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001  
 

https://www.fwc.gov.au/awards-and-agreements/awards/award-modernisation/variation-applications/AM2013/33%20and%20others?type=state
https://www.fwc.gov.au/awards-and-agreements/awards/award-modernisation/variation-applications/AM2013/33%20and%20others?type=state
mailto:chambers.gostencnik.DP@fwc.gov.au

